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Kimberley Pena QLOLI]Y -

From: Kimberley Pena
Sent: Friday, June 18,2010 10:31 AM
To: Lee Eng Tan; Kiwanis Curry

Cc: Ray Kennedy; Adam Teitzman; Ann Cole
Subject: RE: Confidential Documents for Docket 060614

Per this e-mail, we will return DNs 04087-10 and 02882-10. Thank you.

From: Lee Eng Tan

Sent: Friday, June 18, 2010 10:30 AM

To: Kiwanis Curry; Kimberley Pena

Cc: Ray Kennedy; Adam Teitzman

Subject: RE: Confidential Documents for Docket 060614

it is okay to return Document Nos. 04087-10 and 02882-10 to the company.

Thank you.

From: Kiwanis Curry

Sent: Friday, June 18, 2010 10:26 AM

To: Kimberley Pena; Lee Eng Tan

Cc: Ray Kennedy; Adam Teitzman

Subject: RE: Confidential Documents for Docket 060614

Lee Eng,

Document Nos. 04087-10 and 02882-10 need to be returned to the company. Please confirm that it is ok for Kim to return
these documents.

Thanks
Kiwanis
- COM
From: Kimberley Pena APA
Sent: Monday, Aprit 05, 2010 2:50 PM ECR
To: Lee Eng Tan; Kiwanis Curry =——
Cc: Ray Kennedy; Adam Teitzman; Ann Cole GCL ____
Subject: RE: Confidential Documents for Docket 060614 RAD
Per this e-mail, we will retumn to source. SSC
ATM
From: Lee Eng Tan CLK @\
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2010 3:30 PM

To: Kiwanis Curry; Kimberley Pena
Cc: Ray Kennedy; Adam Teitzman
Subject: RE: Confidential Documents for Docket 060614

DOCUMENT NO. DATE
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Kim,
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Please return Document No. 00998-10 to the company.

Thank you very much.

From: Kiwanis Curry

Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2010 3:01 PM

To: Kimberley Pena; Lee Eng Tan

Cc: Ray Kennedy; Adam Teitzman

Subject: RE: Confidential Documents for Docket 060614

Lee Eng,

Document No. 00998-10 needs to be returned to the company. Please confirm that it is ok for Kim to return the
document.

Thanks.

From: Kimberley Pena

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 3:45 PM

To: Kiwanis Curry; Lee Eng Tan

Cc: Adam Teitzman; Ray Kennedy; Ann Cole

Subject: RE: Confidential Documents for Docket 060614

Per this e-mail, we will return the below listed documents. Thank you.

From: Lee Eng Tan

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 3:27 PM

To: Kimberley Pena

Cc: Adam Teitzman; Ray Kennedy; Ann Cole; Kiwanis Curry
Subject: RE: Confidential Documents for Docket 060614

Yes, please return the documents below to the company.

From: Kimberley Pena

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 3:23 PM

To: Lee Eng Tan

Cc: Adam Teitzman; Ray Kennedy; Ann Cole; Kiwanis Curry
Subject: FW: Confidential Documents for Docket 060614

Lee Eng, please confirm that CLK is to take this action. Thank you for your attention on this matter.

From: Kiwanis Curry

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 2:41 PM

To: Kimberley Pena

Cc: Lee Eng Tan; Adam Teitzman, Ray Kennedy
Subject: Confidential Documents for Docket 060614

Kim,
Per our conversation earlier today, please return Document Nos. 10599-09 and 11276-09 to the company.
Thank you

Ms. Kiwanis L. Curry
6/18/2010




Regulatory Analyst

Florida Public Service Commission
Division of Regulatory Analysis
Certification & Enforcement Section
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